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December 3, 2020
Good Evening Fullerton School District Families and Community,

Today the Governor held a press conference and announced a new "safer at home
order" for California based on regions. Some of you may have questions regarding
what this means for Fullerton schools.

"The new order does not apply to school districts and campuses that are already open
for in-person learning, according to County Health Officer Dr. Clayton Chau," based on
a press release from the Orange County Department of Education (OCDE) on
December 3, 2020 at 1:30 pm. To confirm, since Fullerton schools are already open we
will continue to provide in-person, on-campus instruction, in addition to Virtual
Instruction.

In Appreciation to our Parents, Staff, and Community,

Bob Pletka, Ed.D.
Superintendent, Fullerton School District



